[image: ][image: ]Manoah Steves Elementary School
10111 Fourth Avenue, Richmond, BC V7E 1V5
Tel.:  604-668-6660
Email:  steves@sd38.bc.ca,  Web:  steves.sd38bc.ca, Twitter:  @stevescyclones

Ms. Rachael Corneil								           
Principal										           

October 2024
Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s):

[image: ]On Thursday, October 31 students from divisions 2, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 will be pumpkin carving. 

Students are asked to bring the following to school on Tuesday: Toby
 Div. 3


1) One small pumpkin your child can carry home from school,
        CLEANED OUT FROM THE BOTTOM.
[image: ]        Put your child’s name and division number on your pumpkin.

2) Pumpkin carving tool/kit.        
        These kits can be purchased at most dollar stores, and we have

        a few extra carving tools if you are not able to bring one.
        ONLY TOOLS LIKE THIS CAN BE USED AND NO KNIVES
       OR OTHER CARVING TOOLS ARE TO BE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL!


From 1:00 to 1:45 p.m. the carved pumpkins will be on display in the gym – parents are welcome to come and see them during that time.  Students will take home their pumpkins at the end of the day, so remember to bring a bag! 

Remember, when you are cleaning out the pumpkin cut the hole in the bottom, which allows us to put the lights inside, and don’t forget to clearly label the pumpkin with your child’s name and division.  Finally, if the purchase of the tools or pumpkin(s) places a burden on your family, please speak to your child’s teacher or Ms. Corneil.
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Happy Halloween, 

Ms. Corneil,
Principal
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